
Freshmen at MIT finally got to 
campus in February! After having 
spent their first semester of college 
learning remotely from home, 
freshmen at MIT have moved onto 
campus and are loving finally being in 
the city! As a way to welcome the 
class of 2024, our Cru staff and 
student leaders delivered care 
packages to students living on 
campus. We’ve given out 42 care 
packages so far and are continuing to 
connect with new freshmen. Our 
hope is to give out 70 total! Please 
pray for our MIT Student Outreach 
team as they meet, brainstorm, and 
plan how to connect with freshmen 
and even the incoming Class of 2025.  

One of our involved freshmen, 
Alexandra, messaged our MIT 
account on Instagram and said thanks 
for the care package and that she had 
used the spiritual conversation tool 
called Soularium (we had included in 
the care package) to have a spiritual 
conversation with her three 
roommates! Pray for more spiritual 
conversations as our students talk 
with their friends and share their 
faith in Jesus. One of our 
upperclassmen leaders, Tyler, helped 
deliver care packages to 5 freshmen 
in his dorm and said it was so great to 
meet them in person and have 
conversations together! The care 
package included lots of great stuff 
including a 2024 water bottle, a 
devotional of the gospel of Luke, an 
evangelism tool, and a short booklet 
of the gospel message. Also a box of 
Girl Scout Cookies!
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Freshmen getting their gifts 
outside their dorm 

It's such a privilege to work with 
team leaders who live in Christ 
and walk by faith. Please pray I 
lead them well. 
 
Surely you know how grateful I 
am for you. Together God uses us 
so that others come to know 
Him. How great is that!

Seeing God’s love reaching people, 


